
 

 

 

 

 

 

         TMPIS/CIR/014/24-25           Date:  7th August , 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from TMPIS SURAT!!!! 

We are pleased to invite you to the upcoming Parent-Teacher Meeting on Friday, 9th August 2024, from 9:00 

am to 12:00 pm. This meeting provides a valuable opportunity to discuss your child's academic progress and 

achievements.  

The schedule for the meeting is organized according to roll numbers to ensure a smooth and efficient 

experience: 

 Roll No. 1-6:           9:00 am - 9:30 am 

 Roll No. 7-12:         9:30 am - 10:00 am 

 Roll No. 13-18:      10:00 am - 10:30 am 

 Roll No. 19-25:      10:30 am - 11:00 am 

 Roll No. 26-31:      11:00 am - 11:30 am 

 Roll No. 32-36:      11:30 am - 12:00 pm 

During your scheduled slot, you will have the chance to review your child's PT-1 Answer Sheet and Report 

Card Sheet (Grade 1 to 9 and 11)  with their respective teachers. This is an excellent opportunity to gain 

insights into your child's strengths and areas for improvement, as well as to discuss any concerns or queries 

you may have. 

We kindly request you to arrive promptly at your designated time to ensure that the meeting runs smoothly 

for all attendees. Your involvement and feedback are crucial in supporting your child's educational journey, 

and we look forward to your active participation. 

Thank you for your cooperation. We are eager to collaborate with you to ensure the continued growth and 

success of our students. 

Note : Due to the Parent-Teacher Meeting scheduled on 9th August 2024, all students will have a holiday on that day. 

 

 Regards  

 TMPIS SURAT 


